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MEMORANDUM
Physide Office of the Dean
Date: December 16, 2015
To: Faculty, Staff, Students, Sessionals

CPES Dean’s Council

From: Anthony Vannelli, Dean 9‘,% \/Mmllpfv

Re: Feedback on re-appointment of efan Kremer

As a reminder, I would appreciate receiving feedback on the re-appointment of the Director.
The deadline date for feedback is Wednesday, December 23, at noon.

All comments are considered confidential and should be forwarded to me in writing at
vannelli@uoguelph.ca or to my Assistant Esther Codner at ecodner@uoguelph.ca .




